
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

11/19/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       

 Peggy suggested that we should start thinking about our next Supermarket Sweeps. She would like 

to put a banner in the Shur Save window with the date of the Sweep. 

A card was passed around for John Kotun to let him know we were thinking of him and Martha. 

Winterfest will be on Saturday, December 5th starting at 4 pm and run until 7 pm. We will be giving 

away hot cocoa at the Life’s So Sweet building. Darlynne will be there at 3 pm to start setting up. 

We will try to sell popcorn, too. Mike Brainard has the popcorn machine and Shelly has the 

popcorn. Kathleen will check on the Shelterbox. 

It was decided to host a Holiday Dinner on December 17th and invite all present, past and future 

Exchange Student hosts to join us. More discussion at a future meeting. 

Kathleen reported that the Finance Committee is working on a budget. 

Shelly reported that Youth Exchange interviews were held last Saturday in Owego and again this 

Saturday in Oneonta. Students will know a few weeks after that if they were selected. 

Share the Warmth box was put up at Shur Save and they already had coats there waiting to be put in 

the box. Anyone who would like to help on any of these dates is welcome to do so. 

The following is the drop and sort schedule which will take place at 102 E. State St. Ithaca:  

 

Sorting dates: 

Mondays 5-7 pm 

November 23rd, December 7th and December 14th. 

Dinner Schedule 

11/26/15   

12/03/15 Andrew/Baumann 

12/10/15 Barrett/Bouchard 

12/17/15 Holiday Dinner 

           Speaker Schedule 
11/26/15  

12/03/15 Club Assembly 

12/10/15 Haine 

12/17/15 Holiday Dinner

  



 

Wednesdays 1:30-3:30 pm 

December 2nd, December 9th and December 16th, which is the last day. 

Saturdays 10 am-12 pm 

November 28th, December 5th, and December 12th. 

Nina reported that she was in Florida a couple weeks ago. She babysat last weekend and the child 

was already to bed so she more or less just babysat herself. Went to Loaves and Fishes in Ithaca. 

To learn more about this place click here. Nina is also planning a vegetarian Thanksgiving.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:27. 

 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$5 from Bill for Ehrhart’s being awarded Business of 
the Year. 

$1 from Darlynne for being named Creative Director 
and Bill being named Communication Director for the 
Wizarding Weekend which will be held sometime in 

October of next year. 

 

 

http://www.loaves.org/


 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, December 5, 2015,  Trumansburg Winterfest  

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


